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Read it to or with them. Discuss the pictures, enjoy the story, predict what might happen next, use different voices for the characters, explore the facts in a non-fiction book. The main thing is that you have fun and enjoy this time together!


�





Learning Powers








�








Here at Nantwich Primary Academy our Learning Powers are the values we use to help us become lifelong learners. They are the building blocks in developing the ‘powers’ we need to be all round good learners! Each week we celebrate these in our celebration assembly:


Lovely lady bird uses good manners and shows respect.


Groovy grasshopper is resilient and doesn’t give up.


Busy bee uses the resources around him to help with learning.


Beautiful butterfly is reflective and uses her experiences to improve her work.


Smart snail takes risks and tries new things.


Approachable ant shows reciprocity by working well with others as well as on his own.


Safety spider is responsible when using technology.











Welcome to Year One at NPA. The following newsletter will highlight everything you need to know for the Autumn term.





Class Dojo 


As you know, the pupils work very hard each week to earn 'Dojo Points' for effort and achievement. I will also send you messages via Dojo and you can message me if you need to let me know anything or ask any questions. If you need help to connect please let me know.





Homework


Each half term, your child will  receive a half termly  homework sheet with activities to complete.  Please try to complete one activity per week, or if you have any other ideas you would like to research linked to our theme instead then that’s fine too!  Please either add to dojo portfolio or bring your homework back in each Wednesday so we can share and celebrate your homework.





This year we will be using the 'Little Wandle' phonics programme to teach reading and spelling. You can visit the website,  � HYPERLINK "https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/" \t "_blank" �https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/� 


to find out more information and we plan to hold information meetings very soon. 


One of the changes we have made in school is the reading book that your child will bring home; they will no longer bring home a colour-banded book. Instead, they will have a reading book matched to the phonics phase that they are learning in school. In addition to this, your child will bring home a 'Love to Read' sharing book from our school library. In order to encourage your child to become a lifelong reader, it is important that they learn to read for pleasure. The sharing book is a book they have chosen for you to enjoy together. Your child is NOT expected to read this independently - it is a book to share with an adult to develop a love of books, listening and language. 
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RE/PSHCE


This term we will be learning about God’s wonderful creations and the significance of light in different religions.  We will also perform a Nativity play to entertain you nearer Christmas.





Music


We will be having a weekly choir practice to fine tune our rhythm and pitch.





Computing


This term we will be learning about creating images using different tools to create pictures in the style of different artists.





Art/DT


Our artwork will take inspiration from the swirls that we see in the environment such as snail shells.  Our DT will involve a design and make project that we will be sharing with you at our STEM fayre later in the term.





Reminders


Reading diaries


Please record how you get on when you share your ‘love to read’ book as well as when you read your little Wandle phonics linked reading book.  You can bring your reading bag everyday to swap books and let me see how you are getting on.





Snack


Snacks are available each day  (a slice of toast and a juice carton for 50p) with bacon rolls for £1 on Fridays!  This needs to be paid for through the ‘School money’ online payment system. Please ask the office if you need help with this.





PE


PE will now be on Mondays and Fridays every week.  Please come to school in your PE kit on these days (black shorts or jogging bottoms, white t-shirt, black sweatshirt and black or dark coloured trainers).


Year One and Two will also have P.E club on Fridays after school where we will be practising football skills (more details to follow).





Uniform


This is a navy blue sweatshirt or cardigan with or without the school logo and grey trousers or skirt with white polo shirt and black shoes. 





Year 1 Autumn Curriculum 2022


English


We will be working on our sentences, making sure we have put capital letters and full stops in them. We will also be checking for finger spaces and correctly formed letters.  As well as this, we will be adding adjectives to our sentences to make them more interesting and using and to make our sentences longer. 


Non– Fiction will be linked to The Great Fire of London and our main story will be The Tiger Child by Joanna Troughton.
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Maths


In maths we will be practising basic skills and also learning about place value, addition and subtraction and shapes.





Science


We    We will be learning about the properties and uses of different materials.  We will also be looking for signs of Autumn.





Geography


As our topic is The Great Fire of London we will be looking at where London is on a map of the UK.





History


As part of our Topic we will be finding out all sorts of things about how The Fire of London started, how it spread so quickly, how they put it out and how we know about it.
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people feel, act and move 


P.E 


 Basic ball skills


 Gymnastics


 


 


 


 


he Great Fire of London.


 A famous person– Samuel Peyps


 Visit to Nantwich Museum.


 


 


 





Up and coming events:


Linked to our topic work, Nantwich museum will be taking us on a guided historical walk through our town. Where we will be investigating what was happening in Nantwich during the Victorian era.











Phone


01270 902055





Website:


http://nantwichprimaryacademy.co.uk





Email:


nantwichoffice@sbmat.org





Contact


Information








